
 
 

 
 

Gina Hay  
Property Project Officer 
Commercial Property & Projects 
Phone 9970 1676 
 
11 July 2016 
 
 
This is to confirm that owners consent is provided by Northern Beaches Council, as the owner of 
9 Fern Creek Road, Warriewood, for the lodgement of a Planning Proposal over 9, 11, 12, & 13 
Fern Creek Road Warriewood by GLN Planning to rezone the subject properties to provide for the 
southern portion of Central Local Park and reassign dwelling yields. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Ben Taylor  
DEPUTY GENERAL MANAGER -  ENVIRONMENT & INFRASTRUCTURE 
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